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17th March 2020 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
In light of the recent developments with the Coronavirus, it is possible that school closures will need to 
take place to ensure the safety of staff and students. As a school, we appreciate that this will be a 
concern. I’d like to reassure you that whilst student safety is paramount, your child’s education is also 
extremely important to us, which is why we have put together the following resources, should you 
need them. All students should have previously received log in details for Education City and 
potentially Purple Mash, (this will depend on whether Purple Mash resources are appropriate for your 
child). Please contact your child’s class teacher via Class Dojo if this is not the case, or if you have 
misplaced your child’s log in details.  
 
Every Heltwate student has full access to Education City. Your child can browse the lessons, activities 
and games at their leisure, but class teachers may also be setting bespoke work, tailored to the needs 
of your child’s class, if appropriate. Please watch the video on this link, which will explain how to 
access your child’s classwork from home: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3SEmp10CjWA 
 
Some students also have access to Purple Mash. Again, whilst students are free to enjoy all resources, 
tailored classwork may have been set for your child. This video explains how to access this resource: 
https://2simple.com/purple-mash/purple-mash-parents/ 
 
Depending on the needs of your child and what your child’s class teacher thinks is most appropriate, 
additional work or activities may be sent home either in paper format or via Class Dojo.  
 
All parents/carers are also able to access Twinkl resources via the following link: 
www.twinkl.co.uk/offer and by entering the code: CVDTWINKLHELPS 
 
We will keep you up to date as soon as we have any further information. There are no plans at this 
current time for school to be closed; I am sharing this information with you so that you can be assured 
that as a school we are considering all eventualities, should they arise. 
 
Kind regards, 
Kim Phillips, Assistant Head Teacher 
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